
Cardinal Newman High School
512 Spencer Drive • West Palm Beach, Florida  33409-3616

Telephone (561) 683-6266 • Fax (561) 683-7307
www.cardinalnewman.com

February 2023

Dear Pastor,

Cardinal Newman students from family who are registered, contributing, and participating
members of  a Catholic parish are eligible for a tuition discount of  $1,500 per academic year.

For eligible families, please complete the information below and return the form to Cardinal
Newman families. Once again, only active parishioners are eligible for the discount. Families who
do not attend mass regularly or contribute to the parish will not receive the discount. Please review
your records accordingly.

If  necessary, please contact me at 561-683-6266.

Sincerely,

Br. Thomas Zoppo, FSC
President

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>

Student Name(s) ________________________________________________________________

Parent Name _______________________________________  Envelope Number ____________

Parish Name ________________________________________ City _______________________

Registered/participating members Inactive members

Name of  person completing this form _______________________________________________

Pastor’s signature _______________________________________  Date ___________________

** Note to Parents **
TO RECEIVE THE CATHOLIC DISCOUNT THIS

COMPLETED FORM MUST BE SUBMITTED IN PERSON,
BY FAX OR BY EMAIL TO THE BUSINESS  OFFICE AT CARDINAL

NEWMAN BY MAY 15, 2023. FORMS SUMBITTED AFTER THE DEADLINE
WILL BE BILLED FOR THE FULL TUITION


